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NATIONAL FISHERIES AUTHORITY

PUBLIC NOTICE

THE NATIONAL MARINE AQUARIUM FISHERY IS NOW OPEN FOR
LICENSE APPLICATIONS

This notice serves to inform all Marine Aquarium existing operators, domestic
retailers, interested investors and the general public that the NFA is now

accepting License applications for the Marine Aquarium Fishery.

In accordance with the recently gazetted National Marine Aquarium Fishery
Management and Development Plan 2022 [No. G611], all persons or entities
involved in the trade of marine aquarium species must now obtain a license in

order to trade in this fishery.

For license application enquiries, please contact Mr Leban Gisawa- Executive
Manager for Licensing & Data Management Unit and Mr Thomas Usu,

Executive Manager for Fisheries Management Unit on 3090444.

Mr. Justin Ilakini

Managing Director



